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TENNESSEE PuBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

March 15, 2021

Brannon Taylor

Vice President, Rates & Regulatory
Atmos Energy Corporation

810 Crescent Centre Drive #600
Franklin, TN 37067
brannon.taylor@atmosenergy.com

Re:  TPUC Docket No. 18-00034 — Response of Atmos Energy Corporation to the
Commission’s Order Opening an Investigation and Requiring Deferred
Accounting Treatment

TPUC Tariff No. 2021-0018

Dear Mr. Taylor:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Atmos Energy Corporation’s tariff filing
number 2021-0018 enclosing tariff pages updating rates pursuant to the terms of the
approved Settlement Agreement. The tariff filing is consistent with the Commissioners’
decision made in this matter at the Commission Conference held on February 16, 2021.
Therefore, the tariff’s rates went into effect on March 1, 2021 as ordered.

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence
regarding this filing.

Sincerely.

Joe Shirley (h
Director of Utility Audit & Compliance
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Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015
www.tn.gov/tpuc
www.facebook.com/tpuc





